STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MICHAEL F. EASLEY LYNDO TIPPETT
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
MEMORANDUM TO: Roadway Design Project Engineers

D
FROM: Jay Bennett, ” b«K
G

State Roadway Engineer
DATE: October 21, 2005
SUBJECT: Approach Slab Estimates

It has been requested that we include bridge approach slabs
in our preliminary construction estimates at the right of way
stage, l1l3-month before letting and final guantities estimate.
Effective this date please compute the approach slab quantities
(in square feet or square meters} based on the latest Structure
Design Policy and include these items in your request to Doug
Lane.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
JB/SB/mj

Cc: Dewayne Sykes, PE
Ren Allen, PE
Scott Blevins, PE
Victor Barbour, PE
Deug Lane, PE
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